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August 17, 2018 
 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
 Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 180572 accepts quit claim deeds from the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee and 
from Victory Manor LLC to dedicate certain land for public right-of-way purposes in Blocks 1, 3, 4, 5 and 7 in 
the subdivision known as Westlawn West, and in Lot 1 of Certified Survey Map 8895, and in the vacated public 
service drive north of Lot 1, CSM 8895, and authorizes documents, and changes to previously approved 
documents, regarding that subdivision and the subdivision known as Westlawn East, in the 2nd Aldermanic 
District.  
 
 This file permits the City of Milwaukee to accept quit claim deeds to dedicate certain land in the 
subdivision known as Westlawn West, and certain lands in Lot 1 of CSM 8895, and certain lands north of Lot 1 
of CSM 8895, as public right-of-way, and authorizes documents, and changes to previously approved 
documents, regarding that subdivision and the subdivision known as Westlawn East.  
 
 Since the proposed file dedicates land for necessary public right of way purposes, the City Plan 
Commission at its regular meeting on August 13, 2018 recommended approval of the subject file. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
cc: Ald. Johnson 

 


